
Dear Parents, 

I really can not believe that the end of term is now upon us and that this is the last newsletter that I will write as head teacher of Mickleton School. I have very much enjoyed my time at the school and it has been a privilege to work here. The children at the school are a pleasure to teach and I will miss them all. I would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff, governors and parents for their support and I wish the whole school every success for the future.

Once again, I would like to thank Mrs Lees for all of her hard work and commitment to the school over the last few years; I know she will be missed by everyone. I am sure however that she will find lots of things to keep her busy in her retirement!

SCHOOL PRODUCTION: THE STAR FISH CENTRE PRIZE

It was good to see so many parents and relatives attending the school production last week. I am sure you will agree that the children did a wonderful job at learning all of their lines and also learning all of the songs! I thoroughly enjoyed the production and would like to congratulate all of the children for putting on such a good show. I would also like to thank all of the staff who worked tirelessly to ensure that the children were prepared and ready for the production; it was certainly worth all of the hard work in the end! Many thanks also to parents for their excellent efforts with the costumes; your help was very much appreciated. 

LEAVERS’ SERVICE

It was a pleasure to listen to the memories and hopes for the future of our current year 6 pupils at their leavers’ service yesterday. The children spoke confidently and told some very interesting stories of their early years’ at Mickleton School, some of them very humorous indeed!

I would like to wish all of the year 6 pupils every success as they move onto their secondary schools in September; I am sure that we will hear about their many successes in the future.

SCHOOL DINNERS

Please note that from September, the price of school meals will be £1.90 a day.  There will be 38 days up to the October half term.

Please could you also ensure your child has their dinner money with them on the first day of term.  Many thanks.

DATES FOR NEXT TERM

Wednesday 10th September: Individual school portraits

Saturday 20th September:    Family photo day (Details to follow)

Finally, I hope that everyone has an enjoyable summer break; let’s hope the sun decides to shine! May I also remind parents that the children return to school on Wednesday 3rd September. 

Yours faithfully,

K Hoodless

Headteacher

____________________________________________________________
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